
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff 

From: John Watkins 

Re: Immigration Legal Service Update 

Date: June 19, 2020 

 

Dear Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff, 

In light of the Supreme Court’s recent decision on DACA, the Office of Catholic Charities & Social 

Concerns would like to remind parishes that all of our Catholic Charities Member Agencies provide 

legal immigrations services and would be able to answer DACA related inquiries to those seeking 

information on the status of DACA.  

 

1. Sacramento Food Bank & Family Services                                            

      Call (916) 313-7604 or  email immigration@sacramentofoodbank.org          

 

2. Catholic Charities of Yolo – Solano  

     Call (707)-649-1615 

 

3.  Northern Valley Catholic Social Service 

      Call (530) 824-4039  

 
For more information, visit www.scd.org/immigration or contact  Carolina Estrada, Diocesan 

Immigrant Support Network (DISN) Coordinator, at 916-733-0253 or cestrada@scd.org.  

   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

John Watkins 

Director, Catholic Charities & Social Concerns 

Diocese of Sacramento 
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